From: Gracie, [an

Sent: 22 May 2015 14:37

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 55 Elsworthy Road - 2015/2039/P
Hi,

Please can you log this as an objection on TRIM. It supplements the comment already received
from the Elsworthy Residents Association.

Thanks,
lan

Sent: 22 May 2015 10:47
To: Gracie, Ian
Subject: Re: 55 Elsworthy Road - 2015/2039/P

Dear lan

Welcome to Camden planning! | wonder if you have had time to visit the original garden suburb designed by
William Willett (pre-dating Hampstead and Brentham etc) here in Elsworthy Road and Wadham Gardens. | helped
Kathy Macewen { Camden Conservation Team) write the original Conservation statement in 1999. It is an uphill
battle to conserve it never mind enhance the area. The proposal for no. 55 both enhances (Dutch gables restored)
and detracts (loss of asymmetry due to size of extension). | would like to classify it as an objection because of the
latter. Thank you for your phone call

Kind regards

Francoise

Sent from Paul Findlay's iPad

On 22 May 2015, at 10:11, Gracie, lan _ wrote:

Dear Francoise,

We have received a comment from you regarding the planning application for the
above property. The application is for: Erection of a first and second storey
extension including alferations to the roof and amendments to side entrance at
ground floor level fo enable installation of lift and stairwell following demolition of
single storey eastern extension.

Would like this to be interpreted as a comment or an objection?
Kind Regards,

lan Gracie

Planning Officer (Planning Solutions Team)

Development Management

Culture & Environment

London Borough of Camden

Phone: 020 7974 2507
Web: camden.gov.uk
5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG
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